PACIFIC MOTORSEIP COMPANY

San Frarcisco, February 1st, 1921,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
454 California Street,
San Francisco, Cal.

Dear Sirs:

We beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of
the 24th of January with regard to the annual survey of the
0il engines of the M/S "BALCATTA", ard in revly thereto
will advise that this vessel is now in South American waters
near Talcahuana, and we are not able to advise at this
momerit just when she will return to San Frarcisco, she having
collided with a rock off Point Lobitos which will rnecessitate
repairs being made in South American before her return to this
Coast.

Youre very truly,
PACIFIC MOTORSHIP COMPANY
€igned) I.J.Ringwood

President




